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CITY OF URBANA 

102 Capitol Ave 

URBANA  IA  52345 

www.urbanaiowa.com 

 urbana@fmtcs.com 

UTILITY BILL ENCLOSED  
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§ !ƳōǳƭŀƴŎŜ       фмм 
            

§ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ LƴǎǇŜŎǘƻǊ  ппо-рону 
 

§ Center Point Library  849-1509 
 

§ City Hall    443-2400 
 

§ Fire Department       911 

          Non-Emergency  443-2627 
 

§ Garbage  - Billing Only  443-2400 

§ Garbage- Pick up Questions  521-6978 
 

§ Police Department      911 

          Non-Emergency   443-2780 

 or    310-4990 
 

§ Public Works   443-2171 
 

§ Water/Sewer  -  Billing  443-2400 
 

§ Iowa One Call              1-800-292-8989 

       ñCall before You Digò 

§ United States Post Office 443-2193
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Events in Urbana 
 

Ý Lions Club-Meeting the first Monday of 

each month.  7 PM. 

Ý Visioning Committee-Meeting the second 

Tuesday of each month at the Fire Station 6:30. 

Ý City Council Meeting-Second Wednesday of 

the month 6:30 at City Hall. 

Ý Urbana American Legion Meeting the 

third Thursday of every month at 7 pm at the 

Legion Hall. 

Ý Legion Auxiliary - Meeting is the fourth 

Monday every month at 6:30 PM 

Ý Bay View Club ïMeeting the 2nd Friday of 

each month. Call Mary Magill for details. 
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MOVING?  PLEASE  REMEMBER 

 

Departing residents need to complete  

a moving out form to stop billing.  
 

Please stop by City hall and fill out this 

form before you leave. If you fail to do 

this you will be responsible for the water, 

sewer, and garbage bill until  it is com-

pleted. We have no way of knowing that 

you have moved and are not using these 

services if you donôt fill out this form. 

MESSAGE FROM: 

             THE POLICE CHIEF.  
 

We are now offering to do house checks 

when you leave for a couple of days or per-

haps leave to go somewhere warmer in the 

winter.  A form will be available at city hall 

for you to fill out to leave your contact and 

other pertinent information.  We will check 

your residence once a day while you are 

gone. 

Christmas is right around the corner.  

Please remember to not leave Christmas 

presents or other valuables in your un-

locked vehicle.  Every year we take reports 

of property stolen out of unlocked vehicles.   

Happy holidays and stay safe.   

    Jerry Michael 

Please be mindful that leaving a car 

parked on the street during snow re-

moval is costly.  It takes time to plow 

the street each time a single car is fi-

nally moved, when they are parked on 

the street itôs  

another ob-

struction for 

the plow driv-

ers to work 

around and 

itôs against the Cityôs parking ordi-

nance.  So it can result in a parking 

citation. 

City Hall will be Closed 
 

Monday, December 24th, 

Tuesday, December 25th and 

Tuesday, January 1st 

135.12 DUMPING OF SNOW.   

It is unlawful for any person to throw, push, or 
place or cause to be thrown, pushed or placed, 

any ice or snow from private property, side-

walks, or driveways onto the traveled way of a 

street or alley so as to obstruct gutters, or im-

pede the passage of vehicles upon the street or 

alley or to create a hazardous condition therein; 

except where, in the cleaning of large commer-

cial drives in the business district it is absolutely 

necessary to move the snow onto the street or 

alley temporarily, such accumulation shall be 

removed promptly by the property owner or 

agent.  Arrangements for the prompt removal of 

such accumulations shall be made prior to mov-

ing the snow. 
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St. Mary Food Pantry 
St. Mary, Urbana has a food pantry available 

to those in need of assistance.  

If you or someone you know needs extra 

help with food, please contact  

Dawn at 319-560-4907.    

  

An appointment will be 

scheduled to get you 

what you need.    

 

 

 

Check out the new 

mini food pantry on 

the corner of Wood 

and Brush Streets. 
 

 

VINTON óBRUSH DUMPô 

Winter Hours 
Dec.-Feb. 

First Sat. of the Month 1-3 pm 

 

The  óBrush Dumpô is open to Benton County resi-

dents and property owners for disposal of land-

scape waste originating in Benton County.  The 

site is the first left turn heading south after the first 

Cedar River bridge on Highway 150 .  Construc-

tion and demolition waste is prohibited includ-

ing any wood that has been chemically treated 

or coated.    
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     GOLF VIEW  

    Self Storage 
      SHELLSBURG, IA   

              Indoor & Outdoor Storage 
 

  319-551-5300 
       

  10 X 20 @  $55.00    

   or      

    6 X 10    @ $40.00 

 

Did you know you can pay your water bill on-line at 

www.urbanaiowa.com.  The City of Urbana accepts Credit Card pay-

ments for utility bills through GovPayNet.      A small non-refundable 


